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To Whom It May Concern;

Adrian O'Herlihy has been Our chef since July 1988. I do not
hesitate to recommend Adrian for employment in any kitchen that demands
excellence. I would vouch for his integrity as-well as his culinary
expertise.

T would be glad to angwer any further inquiries regarding Adrians

employment with us or his qualifications.
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